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TO: Robert Harris 

FROM R. S. Stevens 

 

  Oct. 11th, 1875 

R. Harris, Esq. 

Gn'l. Supt. 

 

 Dear Sir:- 

 

  Your favor of the 9th inst. is at hand, and I am gratified at 

the kindly manner in which you express your views and the assurance therein 

given, that you are desirous that the most intimate relations between the 

two roads should exist. 

 

 Mr. Penfield will visit your city about the 13th  inst. for the 

purpose of conferring with you or your General Freight Agent in regard to a 

proper arrangements (sic) for the details of the business, which I trust can 

be fixed up satisfactorily to us both, and above all, in a manner which will 

bring profit to our respective companies. 

 

   Very truly, 

    R. S. Stevens 

     Genl. Manager 

 

                                                           
1FROM:  Letter Book, "FROM R.S.S. — 1875-76." 


